
 

Advisory: Be Aware of Fake PIL Website 
 

28 August 2023 

 

We wish to inform you that we have discovered the existence of a suspicious 
website impersonating as a PIL website. We are currently working with the 
relevant authorities to identify the origin of this fake PIL website, and taking all 
appropriate action with the aim of taking down the website. 

The address of the suspicious website is www.pilshippingline.com, and below is 
what the fake website looks like. We urge all our customers and partners to be 
aware of this and to avoid interacting with this website. 

 

The correct address of PIL’s official website is https://www.pilship.com. Please 
also use our PIL official mobile application for all transaction-related requests. 

As scams and impersonation attempts are constantly evolving and becoming more 
sophisticated, please stay vigilant at all times. 

If you have any doubts or require further clarification regarding this notice, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you. 

http://www.pilshippingline.com/
https://www.pilship.com/


 

 


